
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
KS1 and KS2 PE Kit Expectations 
 
We are delighted to inform you that this year all classes in KS1 and KS2 have been 
timetabled to take part in two PE lessons per week, one outdoor and one indoor (or 
forest school). Children are required to come into school dressed in PE kit on their 
respective PE days, unless otherwise informed by their teacher. This week the 
children have been reminded of the schools’ expectations regarding PE kit and we 
would like to take this opportunity to confirm this with you as well.  This supports 
our school values of respect, responsibility and community. 
 
PE Kit – All Terms  
 
• Plain T-shirt of house colour (Red, Yellow, Blue or Green - children stay in the 

same house as they move from year to year)  
• Plain shorts/tracksuit bottoms/sport leggings/skins - black or navy 
• Plain sweatshirt/tracksuit top/jumper - black/navy or house colours for colder 

months (no hoodies)  
• Trainers (waterproof)  
• No hoodies  
• No earrings or jewellery including watches (plain studs that have been in less 

than 6 weeks must be covered with tape) 
 
Please note that we will be contacting parents via email when children have 
incorrect PE kit at school. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Swift and Mr Gwilliam 
 
 
 

 

 


